
 
 

 
 
 
         
                                       

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
It’s hard to believe that 
we only have 3 months 
left of school. Not only 
are we entering a new 
month, but also a new 
season. Spring is fast 
approaching as the 
nicer weather is well on 
its way! 
 
In March, the students 
learned to add and 
subtract numbers. We 
continued to play 
games using our class 
smartboard and 
focused on using 

numeral questions 
rather than using 
symbols and pictures. 
 
We focused on 
reading and spelling 
CVC words. Each day 
the students were 
asked to use their 
knowledge of the letter 
sounds to try to sound 
out the letters to spell 
each word.  We also 
focused on identifying 
rhyming words through 
nursery rhymes and 
songs. The nursery 
rhyme  
 

‘Hey Diddle Diddle' 
and 'Humpty Dumpty’ 
were two favorites this 
month. 
 
This month the students 
made presentations 
about Living and Non-
living things. I am so 
impressed by their hard 
work in class and I am 
so proud of them!  
 
The students made 
crafts for St.Patrick’s 
Day and for Spring.  
 
Happy Learning! 

Miss.Sandra 
 
 
______________________ 
 
In Social Studies,  
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
 
In Science,  
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

April Fools Day-1st April 
 
Easter Break-14-19th 
April 
 
Earth Day- 22nd April 
 

 
 

 
 


